
 

 

 WALLACIA PUBLIC SCHOOL 
1573-1585 Mulgoa Road 
WALLACIA  NSW  2745 

Tel:  4773 8433 
   e-mail: Wallacia-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

                                               Principal:  Mr Scott Grenfell 
 

_____________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Dear parents/Caregivers and Families, 
 

What a great start to term 2!  
Thank you to all the families who came along to the community festival organised by 
the Wallacia Progress Association, It was great to see so many Wallacia PS students 
and their families performing, working on the P & C BBQ or walking around the other 
stalls and activities, it was a fantastic day! 
 
End of School at 3pm - If you are allowing your child to play on the equipment in the 
afternoon, please make sure you are standing close by and supervising. We are 
not able to allow students who are not with their parents/carers to play as there is no 
teacher on duty at the playground equipment. Thank you for your support. 

 

Enrolling Now for Kindergarten 2024 - Please contact the office to register your Child 
for Kindergarten 2024.  Transition to School Program will be held in Term 4, details to 
come.   
We invite any potential Kindergarten Students 2024 to our special school events 
throughout the year. 
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Bread Bags - Our school is collecting bread bags to try to earn points to redeem sports 
equipment. 
Bring in bags from any bread or wraps and pop them into the box in the office.  
Thank you for your support !! 
 

 
P & C 
We are collecting recyclable drink containers for “return and earn” to raise money to 
help our students. 
Place your empty containers in the marked wheelie bins you can see from the gate. 
 

 
 
Upcoming events 
Assemblies- Term 2 Assemblies will be held on Friday 12/5 (week 3), 2/6 (week 6), 
23/6 (week 9) at 2.15pm. A class will present an item or showcase some of the work 
they have been doing at each assembly. Week 3- K/1, Week 6- 2/3, Week 9- 4/5/6. 
 
Premiers Sporting Challenge - The Premier's Sporting Challenge (PSC) aims to 
promote increased participation in sport and physical activity, leading to healthier, more 
active lifestyles. We will begin tracking our physical activity time in week 3. 
 
Skills Clinic- Our students will participate in two skills clinics, with their class, on 
Thursday 11/5 and 18/5. The NRL development officers will then offer a 6 week after 
school program at Wallacia PS from the 25/5 till 29/6. Costing $79. Registration is 
through the website leaguestars.com 
 

 
 



 

Athletics Carnival- Tuesday 13th of June – Our athletics carnival will be at Blair oval, 
St Mary’s. We will share the day with Mulgoa PS and Luddenham PS. 
 
Reports- Reports will be sent home at the end of week 9 with interviews scheduled for 
week 10, more information will follow closer to the date. 
 
Excursion- The P & C have kindly offered to subsidise an excursion to the Sydney 
Zoo. Details will follow when they are confirmed, the cost for each child will be 
approximately $20. 

 
 

School Photos – Monday May 22.  Notes and envelopes have been sent home.  
Please ONLY send envelopes on photo day.  Wear your  s m i l e ! 
 
PBL Principal morning tea- This terms PBL Principal reward morning tea will be on 
Thursday 29th June.  
 

Last day of Term 2 is Friday June 30 
 

Term 3 
Staff Development Day- Monday 17th July 

 
Students return to School- Students return to school  

Tuesday 18th of July 
 

Scott Grenfell 
Principal 


